
 

 

 

 
 
 

Via E-Mail and FedEx 
 
Gary Widerburg 
Commission Administrator 
Heber Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
gwiderburg@utah.gov 

 
January 26, 2017 

 
Re: Docket No. 14-035-114 – Sierra Club’s Reply In Support of Motion to Dismiss Rocky 

Mountain Power’s Request for Single Issue Rate Increase 
 
Dear Mr. Widerburg, 

 
Please find enclosed the original and ten (10) copies of Sierra Club’s Reply In Support of Motion 
to Dismiss Rocky Mountain Power’s Request for Single Issue Rate Increase in Docket No. 14- 
035-114. This document is being served upon all party representatives for this proceeding via e- 
mail. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or need other materials. Thank 
you. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

/s/ Alexa Zimbalist 
 

Alexa Zimbalist 
Legal Assistant 
Sierra Club Environmental Law Program 
2101 Webster Street, Suite 1300 
Oakland, CA 94612 
Phone: (415) 977-5649 
alexa.zimbalist@sierraclub.org 


